
 
 

Winter 2024 Newsletter 
 
 

Redlegs Reunion Scheduled 17-21 June 2024 
 
Our last "All Redlegs" Reunion was in 2019 at Fort Lewis (JBLM) and the Seattle, Washington 
area. Fort Lewis was the home of the 4th Infantry Division before their deployment to South 
Vietnam in 1966.  One afternoon, we visited with a HIMARS unit while touring Fort Lewis (now 
JBLM). This time, we will join in a week of excitement and fellowship while we gather at Fort 
Carson, Colorado, and help celebrate IVY Week with the 4th DIVARTY and the entire 4th Infantry 
Division.   
 
We have arranged for at least 15 rooms at the Candlewood Suites (Building 7306)l on Fort 
Carson. The room rate, including breakfast, will be $169 per night (plus tax). Each room in the 
hotel has a fully equipped kitchen with a full-size refrigerator. Laundry facilities are also 
available. We will also arrange nearby accommodations for Redlegs who don't want to stay on 
post or when we exceed the room quota. While they will release our allotted rooms that 
haven't been reserved by 1 May, we may get additional rooms at this TDY price if rooms are still 
available. If you are interested in attending this year's Redlegs Reunion, you are encouraged to 
submit your initial reservations as soon as possible. Instructions for submitting your initial 
registration are on the Redlegs website at https://4thidredlegs.org/2024-redlegs-reunion. 
 
Because the hotel is on Fort Carson, we will be required by the hotel to submit a list of 
attendees before you can make your actual reservation with the hotel. 
 
We have more activities being planned. Our liaison officer with DIVARTY is helping us with both 
on-post and off-post activities. Plans are in the works for visiting the Air Force Academy, the Air 
and Space Museum, and the Gog Railway up Pikes Peak. There is also the Cheyenne Mountain 
Zoo, the Golden Bee at the Broadmoor, the Garden of the Gods, and many more activities to 
enjoy during our reunion. Keep current with the planned IVY Week events and other activities 
on the Reunion website page (https://4thidredlegs.org/2024-redlegs-reunion). 
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National 4th Infantry (IVY) Division Association Reunion 16-21 September 2024 
 

This year, the National Association Reunion will be held at the Marriott San Antonio NW Hotel 
in San Antonio, Texas. The room rate is $124 plus tax per night. Make your reservations early. 
Our special rate is available three days before and after the reunion. 
.  Armed Forces Reunion (AFR) will be handling reunion reservations again this year, and you 
need to make your hotel reservations directly with the Marriott San Antonio NW (210-377-3900 
ext. 6666 or toll-free 888-236-2427) reference 4th Infantry Division Association. 
 
Our chapter will be the host chapter for the hospitality room, open from 9:00 AM (Noon on 
Monday) until late evening each day. Your help will be needed to meet our obligation as a 
chapter. Let us know if you plan on attending this year's reunion in San Antonio, TX.  
 
For a complete schedule of activities and links to register to attend, visit the national website at 
https://www.4thinfantry.org/news-events/2024-national-reunion. 
 
 
 

Branson Veterans' Week 9-12 November 2024 
 
We will again host the Branson Veterans' Week. Hospitality Room for the 4th Infantry (IVY) 
Division National Association at the Hotel Grand Victoria. The Veterans Day Parade will be on  
Monday, 11 November 2024. Arrangements have been made with the Hotel Grand Victoria at 
the same rate as 2023 ($111.00 plus tax), including breakfast. That rate will be available for 
nights beginning on 6 November and departures on 12 November 2024. You are encouraged to 
make your reservation early to get a room on the same floor as our hospitality room. When 
contacting the hotel, specify you are attending with the "4th Infantry Division" group for the 
special rate. Hotel reservations can be made by calling 417-336-2935 or 800-324-8751. Last 
year, we used our full 20-room allotment, and many made their reservations for this year as 
they checked out of the hotel in 2023. Watch for more announcements and information on the 
Redlegs website https://4thidredlegs.org. 
 


